
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Distance Learning for Preschool Kids 

Due to the pandemic of COVID-19, all the public and private 
schools are forced to close until we are instructed by 
MOEYS (Ministry of Education Youth and Sport) to apply 
new learning method called “Distance Learning” which we 
help our preschool students  study once a week and pick 
up their homework to do during the week. We are doing 
the best to help our preschool students. 

 

Online Class for Senior Students 

DCC During  

Covid-19 Pandemic 

Quite different from our preschool students, our seniors 
have applied online-learning through internet by using 
Google Hangout. We really appreciate the enthusiastic of 
our students to keep learning during this hard time. They 
come to DCC by using our Computer Lap every evening to 
join the online class with our teacher. We would like to 
provide the most we have to our students regardless of 
what happen.  
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Contact Us 

Regardless of COVID-19, This year we have quite a 
successful year. The four more of our students are going to 
graduate from high school and continue to go to university. 
We have three young ladies and a young man who are 
going for different majors and universities. We are really 
proud of them. we will help them get ready for their next 
paths of lives. 

One of our senior students having been with us for almost 6 years, 
Mr. Phai Socheadaro has finally graduated from RUPP (Royal 
university of Phnom Penh) with bachelor degree in Hospitality and 
Tourism. He is such a strong and incredible young man as he turns 
out. We are really proud of this success as he is our first student to 
graduate from University. We wish him all the best for his next stage 
and we will have more of him coming up. 

 

Going to University 

Bachelor’s Degree Graduation 

Donation during COVID-19 Pandemic 

During the Pandemic of COVID-19, a lot of families, in our 
community, are facing unemployment. They live in a very 
struggle time. we manage to donate some foods and rice 
to our community during this hard time. We are grateful 
to those donations. We are thrilled to help the 
community and see them light up the smile that donation 
helps them carry on with the situation. Thank 
HELP+Cambodia. 
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